Exhibit 3

From: Michael P Klein

To: Bays, Nathan K. (ATG); Fraas, Lauryn (ATG)

Cc: Adam Bodner; Nancy Czapek

Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request dated February 3, 2020

Date: Monday, July 20, 2020 10:32:09 AM

Dear Mr. Bays and Ms. Fraas,

I am writing to you in regard to the FOIA request sent to the Public Buildings Reform Board on February 3, 2020.

After a delay caused by the Covid Virus disturbances, PBRB can now inform you that we have conducted searches of our records and compiled the material that is responsive to your requested search terms.

The amount of material is extensive, and we have solicited bids from service providers to redact the material for production to your office. The lowest bid for the service is Sixty Five Thousand Four Hundred Dollars (\$65,400.00).

If you would like us to proceed, we will need you to provide us the necessary funds to defray the stated cost. If you would prefer to narrow your search, so as to lessen the amount of material, we are prepared to do a new search and solicit new quotes for redaction services (which would presumably be less expensive, since the amount of material will be less.)

I think that in the past you have had discussions with Debra Zusin, formerly of PBRB, regarding the scope of the search. Debra has left the Board, and I am filling in as the point person for the FOIA. Please feel free to call me to discuss this matter at my number below.

Very truly yours,

Michael P. Klein

--

Michael P. Klein Senior Advisor Acting Agency Counsel Public Buildings Reform Board MichaelP.Klein@PBRB.gov 202-708-5810